Poly Pride Fitness 6 Church St Perth WA 6000

City of Vincent Po Box 82 Leederville, WA 6902

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find enclosed our application for change of use as requested by the council. Please note that the Yoga Studio will continue to run as per the approved application in April 2015 we are sharing the studio space and running group fitness and personal training sessions within the time and class size restrictions set out in earlier approval.

Ms Heidi Woschnak currently holds the lease on the property with the property owner Marlon Allmark, Poly Pride Fitness is subletting part of the studio to run classes and personal training sessions.

Poly Pride Fitness is a new company established in September 2015 by 3 Personal Trainers, Thomas Ngapera, Lio Falaniko and Ryan Steel, who met while employed at the Detention Centre on Christmas Island. During their time on the island they worked together training staff and residents in physical fitness, strength, general health and wellbeing, all as a voluntary service to the community. All three are now living in Perth and started this business to continue what they began on Christmas Island.

At Poly Pride Fitness, our aim is to help as many people as possible to improve their strength, fitness, general health and wellbeing, we will do this by providing guidance from our knowledge and experience in the fitness industry, and options of both group fitness classes and personal training. Our group fitness classes include functional circuits and boxing for fitness in which we teach correct techniques in our box fit classes for the purpose of reducing the chance of injury not for use in boxing matches. Our classes are aimed at everyday people in the community and it is not a "fighters club" and we don't train anyone who wants to compete in amateur or professional matches. We also currently run kids classes where fitness, discipline and confidence are instilled in them and we aim to start a women's self-defence program in the new year. We promote a fun friendly environment to ensure everyone feels welcome and gets the best training experience possible.

Enclosed with this application are several letters from residents in the area who support our business, please feel free to contact them and confirm their statements.

I thank you for your time and consideration of our application and look forward to a positive response.

Yours Truly

Thomas Ngapera